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May 6, 2005
Johnnie E Frazier
US Department of Commerce
Office of the Inspector General

1401 Constitution Ave. 
NW Washington, DC 20230
Dear Sir: 
As Chemists at the University of California Berkeley, we would like to share our concern about the proposed changes to the Export Administration Regulations. These changes have the potential to negatively impact our research productivity and show no benefit added in terms of security. As you know research and innovation have been the backbone of US economic growth and our country’s universities contribute profoundly to this endeavor. Any changes to the current regulations which would require foreign born students and employees to obtain licenses from the government in order to operate routine laboratory equipment would create a staggering amount of paperwork.  In addition to the valuable time that would be squandered with this additional paperwork, it would also be creating another barrier to attracting foreign science talent to America. Many young foreign scientists are choosing not to study in the US because of our needless protectionist policies. We urge you to keep the current Export Administration Regulations and not stop excess paperwork and hassle in our Universities. 
Sincerely,
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